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43, CLARGES STREET,

LONDON, W 1.

9th May, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur,
I have just returned to London from 

India, and have the pleasure to send you 
a copy of my hook "The Heroines of Ancient 
Persia," published last month. You will 
receive it directly from my publishers, 
the Cambridge University Press. The book 
is sent to you with my best compliments.

My brother, Dr. Jal Pavry, joins me 
in sending you our kind regards. Looking 
forward to seeing you again, I am

Yours sincerely,


